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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 11:46 AM
To: 'Patrick Ellwood'
Cc: Jonathan W. Redding; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 500 Grand Avenue, Oakland

Hi Patrick, 
I am sorry to hear about the delays with the City.  Provided the site remains in its current use as a parking lot, 
an extension should not be a problem.  Per your request I have extended the report delivery date to December 
31, 2017. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Patrick Ellwood [mailto:patrick@ellwoodcommercial.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 10:08 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Jonathan W. Redding 
Subject: 500 Grand Avenue, Oakland 
 

Mark:  Due to delays processing our project with the City of Oakland, we would like to extend the 
period to remove the soil as outlined in our SMP through the end of 2017.  Please confirm this is 
acceptable. 
  
Thanks! 
  

Patrick Ellwood 
Ellwood Commercial Real Estate 
510-238-9111 tel 
510-238-9131 fax 
patrick@ellwoodcommercial.com  
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